[bookmark: _GoBack]Dawson Springs Middle School has been chosen to participate in the Young Leaders in Action Program through Murray State University.  The program is set up to encourage young people to get involved with their community, and give them the skills needed to become leaders.  The program is fully funded, and gives the students involved several wonderful travel opportunities. On November 14th four 8th graders will be traveling with me to Union City, Tennessee.  Daniel Garrett, Emma Thorp, Ali Nieters, and Brennen Cunningham.  We will be using the school SUV to travel to Discovery Park where students will work with other 8th graders in leadership opportunities. 
